
 

 

NOTICE 通告 
Dear Members, 
 
Further to the announcement on 3rd August by the The Government of HKSAR regarding the tightening of social distancing measures to be enacted 
from now to 11th August (Tuesday), we wish to draw your attention to all preventative measures in force: 

 Temperature checks on all those entering the Club premises; 
 Face masks must be worn at all times within the Club except whilst consuming food or drinks;  
 Seating capacity in all dining areas is reduced to 50% and tables spaced 1.5m apart;  
 Each table can seat no more than two people;  
 The restaurant opens as normal until 6pm. Thereafter only takeaway service is available (last orders at 7:00pm).  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Please stay safe and healthy, we look forward to seeing you soon at the 
Club.  
 

尊敬的會員,  

根據香港特區政府於八月三日宣佈有關限制食肆社交距離的新措施，本會由現在至八月十一日(星期二)相應的防疫措施包括: 

 本會會為每位到訪的會員及賓客量度體溫; 

 所有會員及賓客進入會所時必須配戴口罩，用餐時除外;  

 我們將餐檯保持至少 1.5 米的寬敞距離，將限制人數至座位數目的一半; 

 為了安心進食，每枱最多只可坐二人; 

 會所堂食服務供應至晚上六時，期後只提供外賣服務 (最後下單時間：晚上七時正) 

對於因此給您帶來的任何不便，我們深表歉意，祝大家安康快樂，本會熱切期待您的光臨。 
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